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The Greater N.Y. Chapter of the Institute of Real Estate Management held their annual dinner &
awards ceremony at Tavern on the Green on November 12 to celebrate a successful 2008 and to
"ring-in" 2009. During the evening's program, the 2009 officers gathered for a photo after being
officially sworn in.

Pictured (from left) are: Regional vice president Jessie Holland, CPM; first vice president Jeff
Klarfeld, CPM; vice president education Dawn Carpenter, CPM;â€¯chapter president James
Hayden, CPM;  vice president chapter activities Edward Andron, ARM;â€¯and treasurerâ€¯Nicholas
Stolatis, CPM. Not present for the photograph is vice president membership, Terry-Anne Havel,
CPM and secretary Erol Hernandez, CPM.
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